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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

 

     Please withdraw the proposed projects at the

 Rapid Creek Watershed. The clean water must be 

protected from toxins and pollutants that are caused 

by mining and mineral extraction process. 

     This watershed provides clean water for drinking and

bathing for countless families and their children. 

Let us continue to protect the pristine water supply

at Rapid Creek Watershed for the generations ahead. 

And please protect all the water and lands in the beautiful

Black Hiils.

 

Sincerely,

Ms. Kerry Kreger

 

 


